
 

 

Student Loan Information 

Notification All students/(parents) enrolling at Taylor Business Institute should be made aware 

that if they enter into an agreement with the College to take a Title IV HEA Loan (Stafford 

Loans: Direct Loans, Subsidized and Unsubsidized and Federal Direct Plus Loans).  That loan 

information will be submitted to the National Student Loan Data System (NSLDS) and will 

become available to authorized agencies, lenders and institutions. 


